
 

PICG SIGNS MOU WITH BDO  

BDO Pakistan signs MoU with Pakistan Institute of Corporate Governance (PICG) on Family Business 
Governance 
 
October 4, 2018 
 
Pakistan Institute of Corporate Governance (PICG) and BDO Ebrahim & Co. Chartered Accountants (BDO 
Pakistan) entered into a Memorandum of Understanding in respect of Family Business Governance.  
 
The Pakistan Institute of Corporate Governance (PICG) is a not-for-profit company, limited by guarantee and 
without share capital, setup under section 42 of the Companies Ordinance, 1984. The Institute is charged with 
promoting good corporate governance practices in Pakistan. 
 
Founded in 1951, BDO Pakistan is a member firm of the BDO International network, providing audit, tax, risk 
advisory and outsourcing services in Pakistan. 
 
BDO and PICG have signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with a view to co-operate in the 
development of thought leadership in relation to Family Business Governance, development of training 
material,  workshops and advisory services  aimed at improving governance in family owned businesses. 
 
 

 
Karachi, Pakistan: Mr. Feroz Rizvi, Chief Executive PICG with Mr. Qasim E Causer, Managing Partner BDO 
Pakistan with other senior members of BDO and PICG. 
 
 


